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GPCA Report
February 6, 2008

On January 11, 2008 GPCA had its quarterly meeting. Scott Lewis was voted in to the
vacant president-elect position. GPCA now has a full slate of officers. GPCA will begin
an initiative to provide more CEU opportunities in the Pittsburgh region, and to increase
membership. It was decided to move locations of meetings to various locations in the
metropolitan region.

John Patrick and Scott Lewis will be working on a membership survey to better serve the
needs of the membership.

On January 11", GPCA and PACES sponsored a joint workshop on the “Legal and
Ethical Issues of Post-Masters Supervision”. Drs. Jacqueline Walsh and John Patrick
presented the workshop. The next meeting will take place on Friday, April 18" at Seton
Hill College in Greensburg, PA. Dr. Nina Denninger will make a presentation on “Art
Therapy”.
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